
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Alfredo De La Rosa <adelarosa@miamiartscharter.net> 
Date: Sat, Jan 20, 2018 at 4:08 PM 
Subject: Re: English Teacher - 8th Grade 
To: Nancy Tyler <ntyler1@gmail.com> 

 
Oh, you AGAIN.  
 
Answers below.  

Alfred de la Rosa, NBCT 
Founder & Chief Education Administrator 
Instrumental Music Conductor 
Miami Arts Charter Schools 
95 Northwest 23rd Street 
Miami, Florida 33127 
Office: (305) 763-6257 
Web: www.miamiartscharter.net 
 
On Jan 20, 2018, at 12:11 PM, Nancy Tyler <ntyler1@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi there, what's going on with the English teacher? I heard your last hire is gone and the kids have 
been split up. AGAIN.  
 
I believe you sent me a prior email once before about something you “heard”. Of course, just like last 
time, you are wrong again. But that is typical for you.  
 
As you can understand, I am very concerned about Annika learning and completing the language arts 
standards this year.  
 
Actually, I don’t understand because you are always complaining about things for little or no reason. 
Sorry.  
 
How can I get her a more stable learning environment? 
 
You can try another school, maybe?  
 
Can we utilize Mrs. Arce or Mrs. Hernandez MORE in my daughter's case?  
 
No. 
 
Also, in the future, will you please alert the parents when kids are split up and/or the teacher leaves? 
 
Nobody left. There was a shortage of subs while a teacher was out sick for two days. As always, you 
“heard” wrong.  
 
Finally, we do watch the news in Homestead 
 
Seriously? How 21st century of you!  
 
and it's sad our campus did not get an email about the sexual predator at the Wynnewood campus. 
 
Why? What could you have done other than complain and be negative? Where you looking to make a 
positive contribution? I doubt it.  
 
Aren't we all one community? 
 



No. The other community is not your community. You live many miles away. In fact, I’m sure nobody 
there even knows who you are. You just like the drama.  
 
You will have to satisfy your need for gossip by watching TV.  
 
By the why, the proper spelling is W-Y-N-W-O-O-D.  
 
 
Thanks for your attention,  
 

 
 

 


